
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARING 

 
TO THE INHABITANTS of the Town of Warren, in the County of 
Grafton, State of New Hampshire. YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that 
the Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing in the Town Hall in 
said Warren on Wednesday, the 16th day of August, 2017 at 6:30 pm to 
discuss, take public comment, and act upon the following: 
 

 Pursuant SB 38, and in compliance with RSA 31:95-b, II (a), to allow the 
Town of Warren to accept and expend unanticipated additional Highway 
Block Grant Funds in the amount of $31,964.87. 

 

 
 
 

Public participation is encouraged. 
 
 
 
 
 
August 2, 2017 
 
 
 
 
______________________  _____________________  ____________________ 
Charles N. Sackett, Jr.  Charles Chandler   Daniel Clancey 
Chairman    Selectmen    Selectmen 
 

 


